
September 10, 2024 

ADVISORY: 
System Maintenance and Warmer Weather Anticipated 

This notice applies to all customers 

SYSTEM WIDE: 

DTE Gas will be performing system maintenance at the Belle River Storage facility between 
September 11th – 17th, 2024.   

Due to projected warm weather forecasts expected during this time and higher than normal 

storage balances, storage injections and balancing injections may be restricted.  

Potential restriction points are: 

• DTE GAS COMPANY STORAGE INJ (MAP #9036)

• IBS INJ (MAP #9501)

• EUT DELIVERIES

If nominated volumes exceed available system storage capacity during this time period, 
capacity allocations will follow the category priorities outlined in the DTE Gas Company FERC 
Operating Statement Section 11.4; Capacity Allocation which follows Section E2.2 of the DTE 

Gas Rate Book.  

DTE requests that customers and gas suppliers proactively watch for updated operational 

notices on DTE’s eNominator system, Gas Noms Webpage, and direct emails during this critical 

period. 

Please contact your gas account manager with any questions. 

For scheduling questions, please contact Gas Nominations at 1-833-383-6667 or 
dte_gasscheduling@dteenergy.com  
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